
 

 

We are hoping that everyone had a fun summer! We are sad that it has come to an end but 

we are all excited for the start of our new school year. 

 

This is a reminder of how the first two days of school will be for our JK and SK students. 

 

Tuesday September 3rd –Only JK’s come to school today and visit with their teacher at 

the designated time given. (If you have not received your child’s teachers name and time 

for your visit, we will be notifying you by the end of this week.)  When you come for your 

visit, please come to the front office and sign in with your child.  **SK’s do not come to 

school on this day** 

 

Wednesday September 4th – This is a full day for ALL JK and SK students.  Please drop 

your children off in the kindergarten playground in the morning.   

 

 


